NOTICE TO:   ALL PARENTS AND GUARDIANS OF STUDENTS/CERTIFIED AND SUPPORT STAFF
RE:  NOTIFICATION OF AHERA
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has required that all public and private schools inspect all school buildings for the presence of asbestos, and further to develop a management plan which identifies, defines procedures for managing, and schedules reinspection of all asbestos present in the school.
The management plan may be reviewed in the Superintendent’s Office at your child’s school during normal working hours.




